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Hear Me Roar!! 
 
February was a busy month and I want to 
thank all of those who participated and 
especially helped to make the Winter 
Cabinet meeting a success.  I was at least 
able to have one visit during the month 
and I thank those at Spryfield for 
welcoming me to their club.  I’m looking 
forward to visiting with the remainder of 
the clubs in my district.    

 
 

 
 
Lifting of Restrictions 
 
The last two years we have all been living 
such a different life of isolation, social 
distancing and working from home.  As of 
March 21, 2022 all restrictions in District N2 
are being lifted.  Most of you have heard 
how I feel about zoom but that said as DG I 
still want to ensure that folks remain safe at 
our meetings, at our socials and at our 
gatherings.  Continuing to practice safe 
distancing, curiosity, and common sense.  
Therefore, if you feel you need a mask wear 
a mask, if you feel you need to sit at a 
distance, sit how it make you feel 
comfortable.  Please be safe and remember 
I’m always here to talk.  

 
 
 
 
 
 
                                                            
 
 
 

                                                           "David" L. Hunter 
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       Clubs Visited in February 
 

 Syryfield 
 Winter Cabinet Meeting 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

    Spring Convention! 
 

With the Spring Convention coming up fast, I’m 
hoping that it is possible for everyone to show up.  
What I would like to see happen is for folks to 
reach out to me with ideas of how you would 
like to see this convention go.  We want to 
take this and make it memorable and not just 
the same old, same old.  I have heard from 
many that reading of reports are not what 
they want to hear, there are traditional folks 
who still do.  So, how can we make this 
enjoyable for all!!  We want to have this 
convention be the biggest one yet!  I need your 
help and your assistance to make this happen!!
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